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27th April 2023 

 
Year 4 Glencroft Church Visit 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
To enhance our learning of Pentecost in RE this term, Year 4 will be visiting Glencroft Church in 
South Wigston, next week, on the following mornings: 
 

• 4JC: Tuesday 2nd May 2023 - 9.30am – 11.30am   

• 4NV: Thursday 4th May 2023 - 9.30am – 11.30am   

• 4ZC: Friday 5th May 2023 - 9.30am – 11.30am 
   
These visits will be followed up by a reciprocal visit from the Church to the school to deepen our 
understanding of this area of learning.  The children will walk to the church, which is less than a 
mile from school, have their session, have a mini break, and then walk back to school. They should 
arrive back at school at 11.30am. 
  
As the weather may be unpredictable at this time of year, please provide your child with 
appropriate clothing for walking to and from the church. School uniform should be worn (Children 
in 4ZC – are still able to wear red, white and blue if they wish, for the Kings Coronation Celebrations, 
which will be taking place on Friday 5th May 2023), however as it is a place of worship, we should 
respect this, by not wearing anything inappropriate.  
 
Your child may bring a plastic bottle with water in it and a healthy snack such as fruit. No nuts or 
unhealthy snacks (crisps chocolate etc.) should be brought.  
 
If you have any questions concerning this visit, please do not hesitate to ask myself or your child’s 
class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
  
Mr J Clothier  
Year 4 & RE Lead  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


